
	
  

Bali, 7 Desember 2017,  

Dear Bali Island School Parents, Teachers and Friends Association, 

We are writing to express our deep appreciation and acknowledgement for 
your generous contribution towards Bali Life Foundation. 
 
Our vision is to give hope, dignity and purpose to children who have been 
orphaned, abandoned and rejected. We want to keep encouraging and 
empowering every children and women who came to our home and centres, so 
they can have better life and hope for their family.  
	
  

Working with these beautiful children and watching thew grow in confidence, 
happiness and maturity while they are in our Center is incredible privilege. 
Encouraging and empowering these women through words, skill and works and 
see them happy and looking things in different way, make us so blessed. This 
privilege wouldn’t be possible if it weren’t for the generosity of people like 
yourself, so we thank you for the bottom of our hearts. 
	
  

	
  

	
  

Kindest Regards, 

   
 
Piter Panjaitan & Lyna 
DIRECTORS, BALILIFE 
 

	
  	
  

	
  


